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Look who’s reading the Gater!
Take us with you on your next trip. Then send your favorite “Reading the Gater” photo  
to gater@applegater.org or mail to Applegater, PO Box 14, Jacksonville, OR 97530.  

Keep those articles, letters, opinions, and  
“Reading the Gater” photos coming in. You are the Gater!

Photos, clockwise from left:
–Amber Guient and Amber Thalmayer read the Gater at a fountain in Bern, Switzerland.
–Cathy Rodgers, granddaughter Brooke, and daughter Katie study the Applegater’s Spanish-language 
section while at Lake Atitlán, Guatemala.
–Bryan and Margaret della Santina read the Gater online between prayers at the Suleymaniye 
Mosque in Istanbul, Turkey.
–Monica and Jachym Taussig share the Applegater with the guard at Prague Castle, Czech Republic.
–Denise and Bob Scheel take the Gater on their hike on the Hebridean Way in the Outer Hebrides 
Islands, Scotland.


